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Comments: Thanks for allowing concerned property owners to weigh in on your proposals:

--First, Good news on prohibiting campers on gravel bars. Blankenship Bridge congestion has been a true
embarrassment for the USFS aiming at preserving pristine riparian habitat.

--Second, you missed the mark on the section from Glacier Rim to Blankenship. If has become the afterwork
party float every day of the summer with mostly drunk and noisy folks with their noisy banter and loud speakers
blaring rock music all over that short river corridor. It is just not conversation or dishwasher sound levels by any
stretch. We own a cabin on that section and are assaulted all summer by all manner of floatable devices loaded
with noisy often rude people. Try to organize a restriction on put-ins at Glacier Rim.

--The capacity limit on the section from West Glacier to Blankenship is far too high! Most days it is pure bumper
boats with too many commercial rafts. Limit the number of greedy commercial interests on that section

Thank you.



